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Monday, 4th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope you and your families are keeping well and coping with the continuing lockdown. I have 
recorded a short video message for the students that can be found here.   
 
As I mentioned last week, teachers have been continuing to work on providing the information 
required to produce the calculated grades that will replace the exam results at GCSE, BTEC and A’ 
level. I can confirm that we are well on track to have the data ready to go for when the DfE request it.  
We have followed the guidance with complete integrity and I remind you that the school and 
individual teachers must not enter into discussions with students or parents about the information we 
will be providing and I know that parents will support us in completing the process in full adherence 
with the rules. 
 
Mr Prudden continues to astound us with his efforts to support front line workers by making 
protective visors. He has now produced over 900 visors that have been distributed to NHS workers 
including paramedics and the Luton and Dunstable hospital. Well done to Mr Prudden, we are all very 
proud of him. 
  
As I’m sure you know, the traditional May Day Bank Holiday was moved to this Friday (8th May)  in 
honour of the 75th anniversary of VE Day. It will be a bit different to the usual bank holiday long 
weekend experience but I hope you and your family will be able to enjoy the commemorations and 
take some time together to celebrate. 
 

 
Take care, stay safe and may God bless you and those you love. 

 
 

 
 

Mr M Bonner 
Head Teacher 

https://youtu.be/hCN4038FJcU

